
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 8/4/2013 8:02:34 AM 
To: valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov (valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Kern Incident This Morning 

Yes. T will continue to be your point of contact. I'll be in touch with you, Chris and Liza. My cell number is 
Redacted \ 

Erik 

Reda 

Original Message 
From: Beck, Valerie fmailto:valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Saturday, August 03,2013 11:45 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: Re: Kern Incident This Morning 

Hi Erik: 

Thanks for the email. Yes, this is a very tragic event. This poor community has been through so much. 

You probably are aware that SED redeployed Chris Parkes to investigate this latest incident. Will you continue to 
be our point of contact on today's incident? I gave your name to Liza as our contact from the June 2012 incident. 
Meantime, please keep Liza and I apprised of any new developments. I'm not sure if you have my latest cell phone 
number if you need to call; it is I Redacted I 

Sent from my iPad 

On Aug 3, 2013, at 12:37 PM, "Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)" <EBJl@pge.com> wrote: 

Valerie, 

I have some terrible news. At approximately 6:30 a.m. today, a serious incident occurred at the Kern Power 
Plant. In the process of taking down the boilers through an explosive demolition, a piece of shrapnel from the 
explosion escaped the perimeter, crossed a street and landed in the Lowes shopping center parking lot, injuring a 
customer severely. 

We have notified General Hagan and I understand that someone from SED is on their way to the site. 

You may already be aware of these developments, but I wanted to reach out to you directly to be sure. Our 
thoughts and prayers are with those who were injured. 

Erik 
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